
Your Community Impact Statement has been successfully submitted to City Council and
Committees. 

If you have questions and/or concerns, please contact the Department of Neighborhood
Empowerment at NCSupport@lacity.org. 

This is an automated response, please do not reply to this email. 

Contact Information 
Neighborhood Council: Hollywood Hills West Neighborhood Council 
Name: Anastasia Mann 
Phone Number: (310) 854-0600 
Email: president@hhwnc.org 
The Board approved this CIS by a vote of: Yea(19) Nay(0) Abstain(0) Ineligible(0) Recusal(0) 
Date of NC Board Action: 12/05/2018 
Type of NC Board Action: For 

Impact Information
Date: 12/14/2018 
Update to a Previous Input: No 
Directed To: City Council and Committees 
Council File Number: 18-1120 
Agenda Date: 
Item Number: 
Summary: December 12, 2018 Councilmembers David Ryu, Mike Bonin Los Angeles City Hall 200
N Spring Street Rm 425 Los Angeles, California 90012 Re: Council File #18-1120 The Hollywood
Hills West Neighborhood Council (HHWNC) is one of the certified neighborhood councils in the
City of Los Angeles. In a regularly scheduled meeting on Wednesday, December 5th, 2018, the
HHWNC board voted (19 yay 0 nay) in support of Council File #18-1120 that the Los Angeles Fire
Department (LAFD) and Chief Legislative Analyst (CLA) jointly assemble and lead a
Wildland-Urban Interface Hazard Mitigation Task Force (Task Force), consisting of representatives
from the Police Department, Emergency Management Department, Department of Transportation,
Department of Recreation and Parks, Department of Animal Services, Information Technology
Agency, Department of Neighborhood Empowerment, Department of Building & Safety,
Department of City Planning, Department of Water & Power, and any other internal and external
partners deemed necessary, to discuss the issues described in the attached text along with any related
matters. Additionally that the LAFD and CLA jointly convene an initial meeting of the Task Force,
and provide a written report to the City Council outlining the work and objectives going forward.
The HHWNC’s stakeholder base is very concerned about the current fire risk in the hills and
neighboring communities. We also passed our own motion to have a community event in
conjunction with the Hollywood United Neighborhood Council in the first quarter of 2019 with
representatives from Los Angeles Fire Department, Los Angeles Police Department, Department of
Transportation, Council District 4, Council District 13, etc., to address emergency services,
evacuation, geography and traffic restrictions. Thank you so much for your dedication and support to
the threat of fires and earthquakes facing our communities. Best regards Anastasia Mann President,
Hollywood Hills West Neighborhood Council 
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